
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 25th September 2018 8pm 

at Falcon Inn 
     

 
Attendance:  Paul Boyle, John Mann, Carol Wilkie, Nikki Harvey, Julianne 
Ashton, Geoff Wilkinson, Margaret Mann, Mike Soper 
 
Apologies:  Dawn Dickenson,  
 
1 – Quiz Night – This will now be a monthly event, usually on the last Friday 
of each month, although that may well have to change on occasions like 
Christmas. The next quiz will be in the Falcon at 9pm on the 26th October. 
 
2 – The Macmillan coffee morning raised over £600 which was an excellent 
effort, so many thanks to all those who helped or attended, especially Ian 
Stow and Linda Ribey who gave their time for free. 
 
3 – Christmas activities – No Christmas fair this year, it was decided to rest 
the idea for a year. We will do the sleigh ride, this year John Mann will be 
Santa. We will arrange to stop in 2 or 3 places to sing a carol or two. There 
will hopefully be some activities in the Falcon for when the sleigh returns 
there. 
 
4 – Possible Summer Activities – perhaps a water slide and small selection of 
stall. Pratt’s Lane may be a possible location. We could have something like 
a barn dance in the evening. Later on in the years we could have a bonfire 
party but with no fireworks. 
 
5 – Village Hall – We need to set up a working group and we will need to 
arrange an independent survey. 
 
6 – Village Association Christmas Dinner -  this will be in the Falcon on 
Friday 7th December. 
 
The meeting closed at 9.30pm 
 
The next meeting will be on Tuesday 6th November at 8pm in the Falcon. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


